
 
 

 
 
 
 

JOINT COMMITTEE 
(Historic District Commission and Architectural Review Board) 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

Members Present: 
Ward French, Co-Chair 
Bill Harris, Co-Chair 
Francis Henkels, Member 
Vesna Herman, Member 
Jon Halper, Member 
David Mann, Member 
 
Staff Present: 
Daryn Reyman-Lock, Ph.D., Historic Preservation Specialist 
Pete Ratkiewich, Director of Public Works 
Melissa Kane, Selectwoman 

 
  

The Joint Committee of the Historic District Commission and the Architectural Review 
Board will held a meeting on Tuesday, January 14, 2019 in Town Hall, Room 309 at 6:00 
p.m. for the following purpose: 
 
1. To review the proposed wayfinding signage submitted by Department of Public 

Works and Merje for property located in the Village District Overlay (VDO), 
Business Center District/Historic (BCD/H), Business Center District (BCD), 
Restricted Office Retail District (RORD2) and Residential A and AA zones.   

 
The members unanimously voted in favor of approving the signage with the 
following recommendations: the Option B kiosk was preferable, posts are topped 
with all black flattop finials, and the “W” on the gateway signage is 
reviewed/reworked because the “W” is out of proportion. 
 
 


